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Board of Trustees Key Messages  
 

Following are the Board of Trustees Key Messages from the Board of Trustees Regular Meeting held on 
Wednesday, December 19, 2018. 
 

1) Ward Review Summary – Mr. Jim Gibbons, ASBA Consultant provided the Board of Trustees with 
a summary of the feedback gathered from the Ward Review process, which took place from 
September to November 2018. 
 

2) Numeracy Lead Teacher Update – Kathy Charchun, LRSD Numeracy Lead Teacher presented 
to the Board of Trustees, as part of the Division’s priority areas of focus, the Numeracy 
Accountability Report.  
 

3) Behaviour Support Team – Kevin Verberk, Behaviour Support Specialist Teacher and Shannon 
Fraser, Behaviour Support Worker presented the Behaviour Support Team’s activities for the year 
providing information on the following areas highlighted in their presentation: Start, Plan, Lessons, 
Statistics and Future to the Board or Trustees. 
 

4) Recording of Board Meetings – Mr. Darryl Seguin, Superintendent of Schools presented a 
proposal for recording regular Board Meetings to the Board of Trustees. Test recordings will take 
place from March thru June and September 2019 recording and posting regular board meetings to 
the LRSD website for public viewing will begin. 


